
 

Tallwood High School Band 
Executive Booster Meeting 

10/16/18, 6:00 PM 
Tallwood High School 
Band Room 

Agenda  
 

I) Call to Order – Mr. Rossettini  

II) Confirm Existence of Quorum – 10% of the general membership is required; 2018-19 
members general breakdown using 1 adult per band student, approx. 12 adults/120 students 
Attendance: Amy Nelson, Chrysanthie Bessinas, Renee McCroskey, Davida Wright, Tina 
Hazard, Jen Rossettini, Wanda Forbes, Timothy Rossettini, Sandi Music. 
 

III) Reports  
a. Treasurer’s Report: projected vs. actual. 

• Currently in the bank the Band Boosters have $12,291.84 with $8,072.00 in the CD 
for replacement of the entire marching band tower. 

• However, there are outstanding invoice payments in the amount of $6,629.43 which 
include the final payment for the drill write, the final payment for the color guard 
uniforms, the Yankee Candle Fundraiser and some small misc. items. So realistically, 
we have $5,669.38 at the moment. 
As of October 10, 2018: $24,148.72 is still owed to the Band Program through the 
Band Boosters.  

• We must continue to push the collection of band fees. 
 

b. Fundraising: Currently finishing up our last fund raiser: Yankee Candle.   
Yankee Candle Profit was $1,901.00. 
Walk-a-thon profit to date was $504.00. 

• There are packets available after the meeting for the current fund raisers, poinsettias 
and citrus. 

• Rock-a-Thon coming up soon. 
• Fruit sales can be done online but students must be added in by Davida Wright 
• Yankee Candles are due soon and each order will be labeled when it arrives 

 
c. Uniform Committee:  

- Marching Band is fully fitted.  Marching Band unforms will need to be 
washed at the end of the season. 

- Uniforms need to washed at least 2 more times. 
- Concert Season is upon us.  All musicians of the band program will need to be 

fitted before Dec. 1. 
- *Austin Hopkins and Kayden Brickhouse have been selected to be members 

of the Senior Regional Orchestra.  They need to be fitted ASAP. (SRO is 
second week of November) 

-  



d. Hospitality: 
- Always looking for donations of granola bars and water.   
- Next major hospitality push will be the Invitational. 
- Invitational judges’ hospitality dinner will be in the SAC office. 

 
e. Secretary: Minutes from the previous meeting 7/31/18 will be available at 

TallwoodBand.com       
 
 
 

IV) Invitational Information 
a. Tina Hazard 
b. Kempsville Ambulance should be coming to Invitational 
c. Programs made $525.00 in ad sales 
d. 13 bands including Tallwood 
e. Color guard pending (NAS?) 
f. National anthem decision TBA – probably recording 
g. Student volunteers will be used throughout event 
h. Trophies will be ordered 
i. Air grams 
j. Coffee will be provided for the judges 
k. Whoever is running individual tables should have copies of job descriptions for students and 

themselves 
l. First band performs at 4:00; awards at 8:45 
m. We should arrive at noon to set up 
n. Biggest need for volunteers will be after 6:45pm 
o. Ross will talk to Lawler and Avila about bus parking 

 
V) New Business  

a. Remaining Calendar Events                                         
                                         
                                        Invitational Final Meeting (10/23) 

- Final information on the event the band is hosting Saturday October 27th. 
-  

                                       State Marching Assessment (10/25) 
- Chaperones and Pit Help Needed Desperately. 
- Students will be getting ready to perform most likely during 4th block. 
- Truck need to be packed ASAP. 
- Must leave by 3:00pm 
- We perform at 6:45pm 
- We will leave at 8:00pm 
- Arrive back at Tallwood at 9:15pm 

 
                                       Tallwood Invitational (10/27) 

- Start time? 4:00 vs. 5:00pm 
- 12 bands 



 

- See previous info from Tina Hazzard. 
 
                                       Winter Percussion/Jazz Concert (12/11) and Band Concert (12/6): 
                                       Reception(s)? 

- I do not think a reception for the Jazz Concert is necessary. 
- Winter Concert Refreshments: Donations only.  Last year was run and 

organized by two parents.  Would we like to continue this? 
- 2 cafeteria tables outside of aud. in the lobby for post-concert refreshments 

and all editable items will be coordinated through committee chairs. 
 

District Band Auditions (11/8)  
- Students will be auditioning for All-District band at Kellam HS. 
- More information to be distributed in the upcoming weeks. 

 
VI) Announcements 

- When chaperoning anything, you as a parent need to come in and run your 
license through our Raptor System. 

- Thank you for all your help and support towards the band program. 
- 8th Grade was supposed to be in conjunction with Homecoming, has been 

moved to the Holiday Parade because of impending weekend weather. 
- Senior night: will need flowers and someone to take pictures – 22 seniors 

 
VII) Next Meeting: 

a. October 23, 2018, 7:00pm. Invitational Band Booster Meeting 
Adjournment 


